
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    NOTICE OF HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE VILLAGE OF HODGKINS ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS (“ZBA”) WILL HOLD 

A PUBLIC HEARING ON SEPTEMBER 5, 2024 AT 6:00 PM AT THE HODKINS VILLAGE HALL, 8990 LYONS 

STREET, HODGKINS, IL.  THE PURPOSE OF THE ZBA HEARING WILL BE TO CONSIDER A ZONING VARIANCE 

REQUESTED BY THE HODGKINS PUBLIC LIBRARY.  IN ITS BUILDING PLANS FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF A 

NEW BUILDING IT WILL REQUIRE ON OR MORE VARIANCES FROM THE EXISTING HODGKINS ZONING 

REGULATIONS.  THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND AND PARTICIPATE WITH QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS 

ON THE LIBRARY’S VARIANCE PETITION.   

 

STEPHANIE GARDNER 

HODGKINS VILLAGE CLERK 

AUGUST 9, 2024 


